## **ATTACHMENT 2**

From:

To: Clerks@vauqhan.ca; protocol@vauqhan.ca
Subject: [External] proclamation request March 2025?
Date: Sunday, January 05, 2025 4:04:32 PM

Attachments: PRO1 Flag Raising and Proclamation Request Form v1.0.pdf

**CAUTION!** This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hello,

We wanted to thank the City of Vaughan for approving March 2024 as Amyloidosis Awareness Month. You have helped us in our efforts to educate more Canadians about the signs and symptoms of this disease. The reference number for last year's proclamation was Item 21, Report No. 52.

I've submitted another request to see if we can have March 2025 declared as Amyloidosis Awareness Month. See the attachment.

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Thanks and warm regards,

Jennifer Enright

Canadian Amyloidosis Support Network (CASN)

amyloidosiscanada.org